

## INTERGOVERNMENTAL PANEL ON CLIMATE CHANGE



No.5335-08/IPCC/NOB

Christos Zerefos National and Kapodistrian University of Athens National Observatory Athens Greece

Geneva, 7 April 2008

Dear Colleague,

I am very happy to send you a copy of the award certificate for the Nobel Peace Prize which was bestowed on the IPCC in 2007.

I would like you to know that the credit for this prestigious award goes to you and other colleagues who have contributed so admirably to the work of the IPCC.

We are providing a copy of this award only to those who have contributed substantially to the work of the IPCC over the years since the inception of the organization.

I know you would proudly cherish this memento which is richly deserved and earned by you.

With my congratulations & best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

R. K. Pachauri